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Walsenburg ADA Ramp Project 

PROJECT OVERVIEW 
The Colorado Department of Transportation and contract partner Western Gravel Constructors will begin an ADA ramp project on US 
Highway 160/7th Street, CO 10/5th Street and Interstate 25C/Main Street in Walsenburg on December 16. Ramps will be installed 
at 23 intersections on US 160/7th St. and CO 10/5th St. starting at Mile Point 304 and will continue for two miles to MP 306 on CO 
10/5th St. and on I-25C/Main St. from MP 1-2. 

Work will include the removal of existing ramps and installation of 
123 ADA compliant ramps. The new ramps will be in compliance 
with the Public Right of Way Accessibility Guidelines (PROWAG) 
requirements.  Work will also consist of improvements to curb 
ramps, curbs, gutters, and sidewalks. 

PROJECT SCHEDULE AND TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
Work is scheduled to begin on December 16, 2020 and is expected to 
last until November 2021.  

Motorists should plan for intermittent side street closures and 
shoulder closures along US 160/7th St., CO 10/5th St. and I-25C/Main 
St. Hours of operation are Monday through Friday, from 7:00 a.m. to 
5:30 p.m. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
If you have questions or concerns or if you would like to be added to 
our public outreach contact list to receive construction updates, 
please contact us! 
• Project Phone Line - 970-986-6288 
• Project Email - adarampproject@gmail.com 
• Project Webpage -

PROJECT ANNOUNCEMENT
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